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Draft Rate of Return Guidelines (2018) for Gas Transmission and 
Distribution Networks  
 
ERA ESTABLISHES INDEPENDENT PANEL 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) is currently undertaking a review of the Gas Rate of 
Return Guidelines.  The guidelines detail the method the ERA uses to estimate the allowed rate 
of return for gas transmission and distribution service providers. 

As part of this process the ERA has appointed an Independent Panel to review the draft 
guidelines and report on whether they are supported by sound reasoning and are capable of 
achieving the National Gas Objective. 

The Independent Panel process will give the ERA the benefit of an independent review, and 
provide stakeholders with further confidence that our findings are robust. 

The Independent Panel members are: 

 Dr John Fallon – Chair 

 Dr Raymond da Silva Rosa 

 Julie Barrow 

Dr Fallon has substantial experience across all aspects of economic regulation and public policy, 
while Dr da Silva Rosa currently heads the discipline of accounting and finance at the University 
of Western Australia. Ms Barrow is an experienced financial counsellor and consumer advocate. 

The ERA thanks all those who nominated panel members. 

Further details are available on the ERA website. 
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